
Elementary School Open House Ceremonies 

Dell Rapids School District 49-3 

February 12, 2012 
 

The Dell Rapids School District Board of Education held an open house and ribbon cutting ceremony 

for the new elementary school on Sunday, February 12, 2012 at 2:00 p.m.  School board members 

present: Brian Davis, Tom Morris, Troy Randall, Cindy Schuch, and Matt Weiland.   Administration 

present:  Tom Ludens, superintendent; John Jewett, elementary principal/technology director; Barbara 

Littel, business manager. 

 

Superintendent Ludens welcomed the public, and President Davis recognized individuals and businesses 

that were involved in the building project.  Tom Reecy, representing Legion Post 65, presented a flag 

for the building and stated that the Legion also provided flags for classrooms.  Dr. Jewett and 

elementary staff commented on the building and its impact on students.  Alan Blankenfeld, Tom Reecy, 

Jordan Eining, Jayda Kerns, and Mark Aaaspas cut the ribbon to dedicate the building.  The building 

was open to the public until 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

___________________________________                      ___________________________________ 

Brian Davis, President                                 Barbara Littel, Business Manager              

(unofficial until approved by the Board of Education) 


